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As we break up on Friday 21st 

July, this will be the final 

newsletter of the school year, 

can we take this opportunity to 

thank parents, children and 

others in the community for 

their support this year.   We 

would also like to wish our Year 

Two children every success as 

they move to Junior School; we 

look forward to seeing their 

continued success.   We hope 

that everyone has an enjoyable 

summer holiday.   We look 

forward to seeing new Year 

One and Year Two children on 

Wednesday 6th September, and 

our new Reception children on 

Monday 11th September.  Our 

new Nursery children will be 

joining us in a staggered intake 

between Monday 11th 

September and Wednesday 

20th September. 

 

Collection of Medication in 

School on Last Day of Term 

Please can I stress the 

importance of checking dates 

on all medicines – this is 

parents’ responsibility to make 

sure we have appropriate, ‘in-

date’ medicine in school. 

Parents of Year Two Children 

Could you please collect any 

medication currently held in 

school so that dates can be 

checked ready for you to 

return to Junior School in 

September. 

Reception and Year One 

Children 

Medication can be collected 

and taken home for the 

holidays but please check use 

by dates and return to school 

on the first day back so that 

it is available in the classroom 

should your child need it. 

 

 

Year Two Leavers’ Party 

Thursday 20th July 

The party will take place this 

Thursday during school hours.   

Please send your Year Two 

child into school wearing their 

party clothes but with sensible 

shoes as there will be outdoor 

activities during the day.   

 

Thank You PTA! 
A very big ‘thank you’ to our 

PTA members who have 

donated their time and effort 

organising lots of wonderful 

activities throughout the last 

school year.  A special thank 

you to Mrs Mel Holloway and Jo 

Kenyon for working tirelessly 

all year. 

Moving On 

If your child is leaving the 

school this summer, please 

could you let us know in writing.  

We have a very extensive 

waiting list with children hoping 

for a place at this school. 

School Meal Changes 

If any children wish to change 

their meal arrangements after 

the summer holidays (i.e. 

sandwiches to school meals or 

vice versa) please let the school 

office know in writing by Friday 

21st July. 

Reports 

Online access for parents will 

be closing on Saturday 22nd 

July 2017. 
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Busy Bodies – Important 

Notices 

Please be reminded that your 

registration fee of £25.00 per 

child is now due to be paid if 

you have not already done so. 

September forms and fees are 

now overdue unless otherwise 

agreed with the manager. 

Please ensure your fees are 

paid if you have not yet done 

so.  We would like to thank all 

our parents for their kind 

support and wish you all an 

amazing summer! 

 

PTA News 

A big thank you to everybody 

that braved the weather and 

came to our summer fair. After 

quite a shaky and rainy start 

we made the decision to move 

inside. We hope you were still 

able to enjoy the day.  We shall 

announce how much we made as 

soon as the money has been 

counted.  
 

Thank you all for your support 

this year with all of the events. 

It's been a fun filled year with 

lots of money making and lots 

of money spending for the kids 

and the schools.  Please keep an 

eye open on our return in 

September, we will be holding 

the annual AGM and it would be 

great to see you all there. 

DIARY DATES 
 

SUMMER TERM 2017: 

19th July – Y2 Leavers 

Performance 

20th July – Leavers’ Party 

21st July – Break up for summer 

holiday 

24th & 25th July – Professional 

Development Days-closed to all 

pupils 

AUTUMN TERM 2017: 

4th & 5th September - Professional 

Development Days-closed to all 

pupils 

6th September – School re-opens 

for Y1 and Y2 only 

11th September – Reception start 

part-time (am or pm) and Nursery 

start (staggered intake)  

18th September – Reception start 

full-time 

20th October – Break up for half 

term holidays 

30th October – School re-opens to 

all pupils 

22nd December – Break up for 

Christmas holidays 

Mrs S Kenny 

Head of School 

18th July 2017 

Message from Mrs Kenny 

A huge thank you and 

congratulations to all staff and 

children for all achievements.  

We have again had a 

challenging time in education 

this year but have managed to 

maintain very pleasing 

outcomes for all children at 

school.  I am proud to say that 

we have incredibly kind, caring 

and happy children at Boldmere 

and I am always amazed at how 

grown up they all appear at the 

end of every year.  We look 

forward to September and 

welcoming new members of our 

community to the Infants.  

Have a wonderful summer! 


